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Jan. 15, 2016

Ms. Keri Bond
3204 158th St. Ct. E.
Tacoma, WA 98446

Dear Ms. Bond:

I have enclosed the content of your teacher placement file which was not confidential for your further use.

There were two letters within the file marked confidential I did not enclose:
1.	From Stephen P. Kvinsland, Principal of Central Avenue Elementary dated 6/16/1989
2. 	From Sandy Anderson, Principal of Bonney Lake Elementary, dated 6/24/1994

You may wish to contact these recommenders, and obtain verification of their current permission to release these letters and no longer consider them confidential. If I receive the verifications, then I will release the letters to you.

Best wishes as you update your placement file materials and seek further employment.


Maggie Foran
Associate Director Teacher Education Programs
Certification Officer
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